
District 5 Report – AWSC August 2021 
 

District 5 held their second face to face meeting on July 17. We had a few more new people 
attending this meeting than the previous meeting in May.  
 
Most of our groups have opened and are meeting face to face. We had one group that closed. 
Their literature will be donated to the Hernando County Corrections Facility.  
 
We have three events coming up. Our Day of Workshops “Harvesting Ideas as We Gather 
Together” is scheduled for September 25th from 8:30-3:00 pm at Faith Evangelical Church, 200 
Mount Fair Ave., Brooksville. The cost to attend is $10 and it includes lunch. Registration at the 
door will be $12. Flyer is posted on our website – nfldistrict5.com. 
 
We are still planning on the other two events. Gratitude Luncheon is scheduled for November 
13, and Holiday Party is on December 11.  
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